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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As you know, this week we have had our OFSTED inspection. It was a very thorough inspection, 

with the HMI visiting every class over the two days looking at children’s work and talking to 

children about their experiences and education. We will now wait to receive the written report. 

This can take up to 30 working days, so please be patient. As soon as we receive the final report, 

we will share it with you.  

Thank you to those parents/carers who completed the ‘Parent View’. The results were very 

positive, with the majority of responses either strongly agreeing or agreeing. This shows that we 

are on the right lines! There were a few disagree/strongly disagree responses, which gives us 

some ‘food for thought’.  

As you can appreciate, it has been a very intensive two days for all staff, so I would like to thank 

them all for their hard work and professionalism that they have shown. This really was a team 

effort. I would also like to thank all of the children who spoke to the Inspector confidently and 

truthfully – they are a real credit to you and the school.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 
                February 

Tues 4th Parents of SEND Children 

meeting at 9am 

Mon 10th Y5 Bike Ability – group 1 

Tues 11th – Safer Internet Day 

Wed 12th Y5 Bike Ability – group 2 

Mon 17th – Fri 21st – Half Term 

                   March 

Wed 5th Last Swimming Lesson for 

Class 5B 

Thurs 6th - World Book Day 

Tues 11th Parents’ Evening 3.45pm 

– 6pm 

Wed 12th First Swimming lesson 

for class 5/6K / Last lesson for 

Class 3/4L 

Thurs 13th Parents’ Evening 4pm – 

7pm 

 

Parking  

Again, we have received complaints from local 

residents about people parking on the yellow 

zig-zag lines just outside the school gates on 

Granville Drive, as well as some parents parking 

on the pavement/grass verges, which makes 

getting a pram safely past really difficult. 

Please do be considerate when picking up / 

dropping off children. Think about the safety of 

our children, as parking irresponsibly does make 

it dangers for everyone.  

Thank you for your support in this matter.  

 
 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

1233 
Earth 

947 

Parent Meeting  

Next week, Mrs Britton and Mrs Thomas are 

holding a meeting for parents who have 

children with SEND.  

 

This is a great opportunity to come and have 

a chat, share your news with others and ask 

questions.  

 

It is an informal meeting, with a cup of tea 

and a biscuit!  

 

The meeting is on Tuesday 4th February at 

9am.  

 

 

Fire 

1105 

Water 

1050 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 93%                                    

Class RL – 94%                               

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2F – 99%                                           

Class 2T – 93%                                             

Class 3H – 97%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 4N – 95%                                                

Class 5B – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 6B – 96% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 95%   

 Well done to class 1/2F for             

99% attendance this week! 
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